
CROWCROFT PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Tel: 0161 224 5914 

 
 

DAY OUT TO  

BLACKPOOL 
for  

FAMILIES, FRIENDS  
and STAFF. 

 
Fancy a day out to Blackpool? We’ve booked a trip for Friday 3rd June 2016, during 
the half term holidays. We are inviting anyone interested to enjoy a great day out. 
Once we get there you can enjoy the beach, the fun fair, shopping, swimming etc. 
whatever you want! The day is your own. 
 

The cost is just £7.50 per seat.  

 
ALL children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning between 7.30 and 8.00pm. 
(Leaving Blackpool at 6pm) 
 
To book your places just fill in the slip below and send it to the school office 
with the total amount of money in an envelope. 
 
Please note that we are unable to make refunds unless we can reallocate the seats.  
 
Ms Lizzie Wray 
Headteacher 
 

 
BLACKPOOL TRIP – Friday 3rd June 2016 
 
I would like to book ……... seats.    I enclose £…….. 
Oldest child’s name …………………………………………………….……  Class ….……… 
Signed …………………………………………………………………….       Date………………. 
Relationship to child ………………………………………………….. 
Name (in BLOCK CAPITALS) ……………………………………………………………………… 

 
 


